
East Ayton School - Nursery - Home Learning - Week 1 - Mon 27 Apr 

Hello everyone, 

I hope you are all keeping safe and healthy. It’s been lovely to see so many of you around 

the village on your daily walks. I miss seeing all of your smiling faces every day. 

Here are some ideas for activities that you might like to do whilst you are at home with your 

families. 

• How about making some playdough? Here is a link to a recipe that you could use: 

https://www.thebestideasforkids.com/playdough-recipe. Can you remember how 

we use to do playdough disco? Maybe you could teach the other people in your 

family how to do it? If you can’t remember, maybe you could copy The Muffin Man. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HhP7QnG57L0   

 

• We also had lots of fun doing counting activities on the learnpads. You could show 

your mummy or daddy how good you are at this game. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/underwater-counting  

 

• I’ve been walking in Forge Valley with my 2 dogs every day and I’ve seen lots of 

interesting things like wild garlic growing, bluebells, lots of different birds and bugs. I 

wonder if you could have a look for some interesting things on your walks such as: 

something rough and bumpy, something that is your favourite colour, something 

that smells good or even a tiny creature like a wriggly worm or a ladybird. 

 

I hope you have lots of fun doing some of these activities. You could ask your grown 

up to put pictures in your sharing book or write about your adventures for us to 

share when we are together again. 

 

Most important of all is that you are staying safe, healthy and having fun. I look 

forward to hearing about all your adventures. 

 

I miss you all so very much. 

 

From Mrs Glenwright 
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